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MEDIA ADVISORY 

Los Angeles City College Hosts Celebration for Summer Animation Bootcamp 
Students 

LA County high school students screen films and receive completion certificates 

WHAT: Los Angeles City College (LACC) to host a celebration for students enrolled 
in Summer Animation Bootcamp. LA County high school students will screen their 
films based on a re-interpretation of “Alice in Wonderland”  and receive completion 
certificates. 

WHO:     LACC President Mary Gallagher, Ph.D, Emelyn Sois, LACC Office of 
Economic Development & Workforce Education 

WHEN: Wednesday, August 3, 10:30 am -noon 

WHERE: LACC, 855 N. Vermont Avenue, Holmes Hall 6. 

WHY: The LACC 5-week Summer Animation Bootcamp was open to all LA County 
high school students interested in learning about animation while also earning 6 
transferrable college course credits. The bootcamp allowed students to experience 
college for the first time and learn about the process of making an animated short film, 
create character designs, storyboards, 3D modeling, editing, sound design and more. 
The cohort is made up of 48 students, 40 of which are LAUSD students. 

PARKING: Media vans can utilize street parking; vehicles can park in Lot 4 off of N. 
Heliotrope Drive.  

 


